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Clerk of Supreme Court - I support stricter rules on recusal

From: jesse henderson § RﬁCEngB

To: <clerk@wicourts.gov> G o 17
Date:  3/29/2017 3:15 PM Wid 291
Subject: T support stricter rules on recusal

£ ERK OF QUPREME COURT
MR TR TONSHY

Hello,

My name is Jessica Henderson and am a citizen of Madison, Wisconsin. I write to suppott the effort to
create stricter recusal rules for judges in the state of Wisconsin. 1 would like to see our state have public
funded campaigns of all kinds, instead of letting individuals and organizations pay candidates to vote
their way. I would rather see money out of politics, but I fear we are far from that, I would be
encouraging for the state to take this step, however, which would go a long way to restoring some trust
in the impartiality of the courts.

Thank you,

Jesse Henderson
1206 Winn Trail
Madison, W1 53704
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